You are cordially invited
to a presentation and a press conference announcing
the opening of the graduate Certificate Program in
Public Health at the American University of Armenia.
Haroutune Armenian, M.D., Dr. P.H., the coordinator
of the program, will make the presentation.

Dr. Armenian is a professor at the Johns Hopkins School of Hygiene and
Public Health. He has served as the Dean of the Faculty of Health Sciences
at the American University of Beirut and has been the manager
of a number of health manpower and health services development projects
in a number of countries. His research has a focus on chronic disease epidemiology,
disasters and historical epidemiology using Armenian parish records.

The presentation will be held at the American University of Armenia
on Monday, April 3, 1995, at 5:00 p.m. in Room #23, 2nd Floor.

We look forward to having you with us on this special occasion.

R.SVP.: 27-16-58
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